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HJI faculty and staff participated in a one-day Annual Retreat convened at East Garden in Irvington NY. 

 

The program consisted of remarks from the Board of Trustees, as well as reflections and brief reports 

from our President, Provost, Vice President for Administration, Registrar, Dean of Enrollment 

Management, and our Full-Time Faculty members. 

 

Following enriching discussion groups, the retreat concluded with a closing prayer at the Cheon Shim 

Won in Belvedere, NY. 

 

HJI is excited to welcome new and returning students for the upcoming academic year! 

 

  


